
CPID Participates in HKCEA’s Anti-epidemic Volunteer Work 

Recently, CPID actively responded to the call of the Hong Kong Chinese Enterprises 
Association (HKCEA) and organized 4 employees from the Hong Kong Affairs 
Department to participate in the volunteer work of "Unity and Solidarity against 
Epidemic" organized by the HKCEA. 

 

Since the outbreak of the fifth wave of the epidemic in Hong Kong at the end of 2021, 
the number of confirmed cases has continued to increase, and as of late March 2022, 
the number of infected people has exceeded one million, putting enormous pressure on 
Hong Kong's epidemic prevention and fighting efforts. 

During this critical period, the anti-epidemic activities in Hong Kong was strongly 
supported by the central government, which organized anti-epidemic supplies to aid 
Hong Kong. The Government of Hong Kong actively responded by distributing anti-
epidemic supplies to all Hong Kong citizens. CPID also actively participated in various 
anti-epidemic activities, fully demonstrating its social responsibility and role as an 
enterprise directly under the Central Government. 

The volunteer work was recognized and praised by the Liaison Office of the Central 
People's Government in Hong Kong, the HKCEA and other participating enterprises. 
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